Comment for planning application WSCC/036/20

Application
number

Name

Address

Type of
Comment

Comments

Received

Attachments

WSCC/036/20

Hector Keelan

FORDWATER GARDENS, 1, FORDWATER GARDENS, ARUNDEL, BN18 OHU

| Objection

My wife and i object to this planning application for the following reasons : Yapton is a little village,
already overloaded with building work, with NO forward supporting infrastructure. The traffic is
overflowing through our one street and causes enough problems, at this time, with various trucks and
cars going through. The junction onto the A259 cannot take any more traffic, it is causing too many
problems now, never mind with the increase in heavy trucks. There is only one way into the site and
the same way out, so this will be too much to cope with, adding to the already heavy traffic to and
from the industrial site nearby. The local roads will not be able to cope with all the extra traffic, drains
etc already overfow after rains. There is NO pedestrian or cycle path towards the T juntion on the
A259. so added traffic will be a big problem for local walkers etc
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